Your child's "home away from home”

Family Child Care Providers Needed!

Do you enjoy working with children and work while raising your own
children?

Army Child, and Youth Services, Family Child Care (FCC) Program is
looking for Family Child Care Providers for the Army Tripler Learning
Center (formerly known as Keiki Coop) that are dedicated to
delivering high quality, emotionally secure and educational child care
to our military and qualifying DOD family members. Benefits include:
federal subsidies, free initial and ongoing training. Military spouses
welcome.

If so, CYS, FAMILY CHILD CARE PROGRAM
wants to hear from you!

Minimum Qualifications:

e Atleast 18 years of age
Have a high school diploma or GED

e US born citizen or must have a Naturalization Certificate. If you are not a US Citizen,
must live in the US more than 3 years.

Family Child Care Providers must complete the following prior to providing child care:

Certification Process
Background Checks
Training Process

Inspections
Please email your resume to Anabel Hermosura at
anabel.m.hermosura.naf@mail.mil or to Wendy Oshiro at

wendy.n.oshiro.naf@mail.mil starting January 22, 2019 to January 28, 2019 from
0800 to 1630. Interviews will be conducted on January 29 to January 30, 2019.

For more information, please call the FCC Office (Schofield Barracks) at 808-655-
1521/ 808-655-0747.
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